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February 16, 2009

Mr. Kevin Bragg

Chrisanntha Construction Corporation
P.O. Box 165

Gorham, N.Y. 14461

Dear Mr. Kevin Bragg,

It is with great honor that I extend this letter of recommendation to any
company that intends on using Chrisanntha Construction Cooperation
for its services. Chrisanntha Construction Cooperation is an extremely

competent company, and has always done exceptional work for us.

Global Phoenix Computer has two major construction projects since
2004, with the first building built in 2004, and the expansion building
built in 2007. For both projects, Chrisanntha Construction Cooperation
worked as our general contractor. We were very impressed with your
professionalism and reliability. Whenever we have any questions or
concerns, they were all addressed promptly and satisfactorily. Your staff
is knowledgeable, responsible, and always completes his work in a timely
and professional manner.

The subcontractors that Chrisanntha Construction Cooperation hired for
our two projects were also great to work with. They were very devoted to
our projects, and showed extremely high quality of performance.

We are very pleased with our new office and warehouse building, and
appreciate all the effort and hard working from you and your staff. We
are also very confident to say that Chrisanntha Construction
Cooperation will remain as our selected construction company for our
future projects. Thank you very much.

Yours truly,

Kevin Kong

T
CEO & Vice President
Global Phoenix Computer T&S, Inc.




